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COMMUNITY OF PRACTICE

Piloting the GBV Prevention Evaluation Framework

Norms for Engagement

In January 2022, InterAction will begin facilitating a Community of Practice for practitioners actively
piloting or with plans to pilot the GBV Prevention Evaluation Framework (GBV PEF). The Community of
Practice will have two platforms: 1) an online forum and 2) regular calls. By participating in the online
forum or the calls, participants agree to uphold and respect the following norms for engagement.
InterAction is ultimately responsible for ensuring that participants are engaging in a way that is in line with
these norms.

Active

Engage frequently! We are all learning. Ask questions, respond to others’ queries, and share
resources. This community is an opportunity to share challenges you are facing and successes you
are having. Sharing your experiences will help improve the GBV PEF. Silently lurking is discouraged.
Everyone has something to contribute to the community—and its success depends on every
participant actively engaging.

Safe

M)
? Respect “Chatham House Rule.” Use the information received through the community but refrain
from naming specific individuals, organizations, and contexts. Additionally, do not share personal
information from participants’ profiles or that is shared in the group without explicit consent from
that individual.

&\ Inclusive
Help us welcome new participants to the community and ensure their voices are included in
discussions. Respectfully disagree if ideas and opinions do not align.

p Focused
Keep conversations, sharing of resources, and overall engagement focused on themes related to
the piloting of the GBV PEF.

@ Accessible

Help ensure discussions are accessible to everyone, including speakers of other languages, by
utilizing simple language from the outset to facilitate sharing among ourselves and broader
networks.

If you have other norms you would like the GBV PEF Community of Practice to consider, please contact
Keri Gaba, Senior Project Coordinator for Protection at InterAction, at kgaba@interaction.org.

Funding for this project is provided by the Swedish International Development Cooperation Agency (Sida). The ideas, opinions, and
comments here are entirely the responsibility of InterAction and do not necessarily represent or reflect Sida policy. B Sveden

I B Sverige


https://www.interaction.org/blog/gender-based-violence-prevention/
mailto:kgaba@interaction.org

